
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (A614, BLYTH ROAD, WHITEMOOR 

FARM, PERLETHORPE) (PROPOSED AUTHORISED VEHICLES ONLY) TRAFFIC 

REGULATION ORDER 2025 (3397) 

Statement of Reasons  

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised regarding inconsiderate and 

obstructive parking within the two laybys situated on the extension of Whitemoor Farm, Blyth 

Road. This is causing issues for refuse collection of nearby properties and visibility issues for 

vehicles navigating the junction of Whitemoor Farm. 

To address this issue, ‘Authorised Vehicles Only’ restrictions have been introduced at the 

two layby’s, as shown on drawing number H/JLB/4880/01.   

 


